



HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Weekly newsletter 20 W/E 14th May 2021

PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Dates to Remember

Tuesday 11th May 2021 Y6 & Y5 visitor - £2.70

Friday 28th May 2021 Break up - half term

Monday 7th June 2021

- · Children return to school
- Class photos

Friday 11th June 2021 Y6 swimming starts

Friday 16th July 2021 Break up - Summer Holiday

Monday 6th Sept 2021 INSET-NO CHILDREN

Tuesday 7th Sept 2021 CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL

Friday 1st Oct 2021 INSET-NO CHILDREN

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for the best attendance for week ending 7th May:

> 99.04% KS1:Rec KS2:Y3 97.36%

Heroes of the Week



Well done to the children who won this the last week:

- **Grayson Williams**
- Harrison Winter
- Skye Bolden
- Henry Lupton
- Jessica King
- Conner Raine Callum Conlin
- Rilee Webster

Every week, a 'Hero of the Week' is chosen from each class and they get to add 10 tokens to their house collection!

Face Coverings

In line with the government road map to ease lockdown, from Monday 17th May, face coverings for parents and carers dropping off/collecting children will become optional.

Social distancing and one-way systems should still be followed. Thank you for your ongoing cooperation to help keep everyone safe.



Football Tournament

This week, Mr Wilcox took eight Year 5 children to a football tournament at Castle View Enterprise Academy. They started the day with a training session with the academy players before playing seven matches against other local primary schools. Six out of the eight children have been selected by Talent

ID and will be invited to sessions at the academy after half term. We have also been invited to a cricket tournament at the end of May. Well done to all of the children involved and, of course, to Mr Wilcox





Reception

Reception children have really enjoyed exploring their new digging area and mud kitchen! They are quick to get their wellies on no matter the weather. We have made lots of mud pies and cakes this week exploring the different sized containers. The bigger cakes were heavy to carry!

Happy Birthday to the children who have had birthdays



this week:

inley Cruddas Mia-Rose Hutton

Emily Cooper

Lena Smolinska

Taylor Bell Gracie

Aimee

Aaron Muldown

Key Stage 2 SATS

This week, our Year 6 children should have been taking their SATs. While some were pleased they were cancelled, some feel disappointed that they didn't get to experience this. We just wanted to let



our Year 6 children know that we don't need to do SATs to know how amazing they are - we are extremely proud of each and every one of you!



Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Teachers2Parents (App)

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk

Year 5

On Tuesday Year 5 had a fantastic time with activity leaders from Derwent Hill in beautiful sunshine on the school field. They took part in team building and problem-solving games and really impressed the adults with their great communication skills.









Year 6

Our Year 6 children had a fantastic afternoon with the instructors from Derwent Hill. They took part in lots of different team games where they really had to think about their communication and how they would work together to achieve a common goal. Luckily, we had great weather for it too!





Year 4

This week the children in Year 4 read the story 'Thor's Missing Hammer'. The children thoroughly enjoyed acting out the story in small groups. They are really looking forward to writing their own version of the story.



